
American Airlines Hails Opening
of New U.S., Cuba Embassies

Washington, July 29 (RHC) -– American Airlines recently welcomed the reopening of United States and
Cuban embassies in Havana and Washington.

American’s Chairman and CEO Doug Parker said the move was an “important step toward building new
commercial relationships and re-establishing scheduled air service between the U.S. and Cuba.”

Parker also noted that American Airlines has operated charter flights to Cuba for almost 25 years and is
prepared to begin scheduled service when it becomes permitted.

American’s charter service operates flights from Miami and Tampa to five key destinations in Cuba –
Camagüey, Cienfuegos, Havana, Holguín and Santa Clara.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/64180-american-airlines-hails-opening-of-new-us-
cuba-embassies
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